
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com] 
5/15/2019 9:16:13 AM 
Addie Farrell [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Add i e Fa rre] 
Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519c29-Brian Boxer]; Christina Erwin 
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Mindala Wilcox 
[mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

Subject: IBEC: Updated fire protection and reclaimed water diagrams 
Attachments: IBEC Reclaimed Water Diagram 5.14.19.pdf; IBEC Fire Protection Diagram 5.14.19.pdf 

Hi, Addie, 

I confirmed with D&D Engineering that pipe diameters for the lines shown on the updated wet utility diagrams are 
correct per the Golden State Water Company map book. 

As I mentioned, we did receive very minor updates to the IBEC fire protection diagram and reclaimed water diagram 
(attached), with changes as follows: 

Reclaimed water - practice & training facility label/size changed to match other diagrams 

Fire protection - update to legend for removed lines 
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